
 
 

Directors Take Action in support of ACTRA performers 
Thank you to the Directors Guild of Canada (DGC) for standing with ACTRA members in our fight 
for fair and equitable treatment of unionized commercial actors. Canadian directors understand 
we must stand together to stop any attempt to gut our agreements or lower the standards in 
the industry. 
 
Watch for more messages of support and solidarity this week from other industry organizations 
and sibling unions and guilds. 
 
Read more… 
 
 

   
 

https://www.actra.ca/stability/solidarity-statements/
https://www.actra.ca/stability/
https://www.actra.ca/stability/solidarity-statements/
https://www.actra.ca/stability/members/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLXLiOdVXPvKP_ql2JxKYwbO07nvJwHNAA
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLXLiOdVXPvKNj8NcJyIv5zhy1fRlowr8H
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